
 

 

 
 

 

▪The Beaver County Office on Aging would like to thank 
everyone who participated in another successful year of 
the Senior Farmers Market Nutrition Program vouchers. 

 
▪This summer, we distributed vouchers to 4220 Beaver 

County residents at 10 locations. 
 

▪Unfortunately, we are out of vouchers and distribution 
has ended.  We look forward 

 to another great year in 2026.   
 
 

▪If you are having food insecurity issues, please contact the 
Beaver County Office on Aging at 724-847-2262 and ask for an 
Information and Referral Specialist.  You will be advised of other 
food programs.   

 

 

 

 


